
City Attorney's Communication #2024-257
January 4, 2024

TO: A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution lnterlocal Agreement between Broward County & City of Pompano
Beach for Expansion of the Reuse Water Distribution System

As requested in your memorandum dated January 3, 2024, Utilities Administration Memorandum
No. 24-17, I have prepared and attached the following form of resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE AN INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN
BROWARD COUNTY AND THE CITY OF POMPANO
BEACH FOR BROWARD COUNTYWIDE INTEGRATED
WATER RESOURCE PLAN FUNDING FOR THE
EXPANSION OF THE REUSE WATER DISTRIBUTION
SYSTEM; ACCEPTING A GRANT IN AN AMOUNT NOT
TO EXCEED $175,000 FROM BROWARD COUNTY
TOWARD THE PROJECT; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE
DATE.

Please feel free to contact us should you need further assistance.
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